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October 26, 2023 

 

 

 
Dear Walsingham Academy Grandparent, 
 
On March 9, 2024, Walsingham Academy will hold its 52nd Annual Dinner and Auction at the 

Williamsburg Lodge. The evening will consist of a cocktail hour, silent auction, seated dinner, live 

auction, and music from Good Shot Judy. This year’s event will provide funds to upgrade our Lower 

School Cafeteria with new tables, chairs, paint, lights, and more. 

 

Walsingham relies on the support of parents, grandparents, alumni, and the community to continue 

offering students an academically challenging program in a faith-based environment. We invite you 

to participate by making a tax-deductible donation in honor of your grandchild(ren). To make your 

sponsorship, please use the enclosed form and return it to the Advancement Office in the envelope 

provided. You may also give securely online at www.walsingham.org/auction or scan the QR code 

located on the pledge form. In recognition, all donors’ names and the names of their grandchildren 

will be listed in the auction catalog and on the Grandparent Sponsor Board at the event. 

 

Please join us in making Walsingham Academy’s 52nd Annual Dinner and Auction the most 

successful one yet! If you have any questions, please email us at auction@walsingham.org or call the 

Academy's Event Office at (757) 259-1408.   

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Sr. Mary Jeanne Oesterle, President     

 

 

 

 
Walsingham Academy is a tax-exempt organization under Section 501-(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code. Gifts to the Academy are tax deductible within 

the provisions of the Internal Revenue Code and the regulations thereunder. 

Walsingham’s Tax ID number is 54-0592702. 


